
 

 

 
  
9th October 2025 

 

School Photographs & Professional Video Shoot (Website) – Thursday 16th October 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

School Photographs: 

School photographs will be taken next Thursday, 16th October. 

If you would like a photo taken of your school-aged child with a pre-school sibling, please come to the school 

hall between 8:15am and 8:45am. To help us plan, we’d appreciate it if you could let the office know in 

advance if you intend to attend. 

All other siblings will be photographed together during school hours e.g from 08:45am onwards. 

You will receive a proof photograph along with full details on how to place an order. 

Professional Video Shoot (Website): 
 

On a separate note, on this day, we also have a professional video shoot taking place with an external company 

during the afternoon. 

 

The purpose of this is to support the rolling banner on a new website all ALT schools are migrating to.  This 

video could be used by our Trust for wider marketing purposes: 
 

There are approximately 20 pupils who, we do not have your consent to be involved in this (stemming from your 

admission signup).  These pupils, for a short period, at lunch and during the start of afternoon lessons, will be 

grouped together to do an activity/have some down time in order to avoid the camera and to honour your 

wishes.  This is simply for your information. 

If you have any questions, about school photographs, or the professional video shoot, please contact the school 

office 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Abbs 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

  


